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Professional Accountancy Proposal: GSM

September 30, 2010 

Graduate Council is in the midst of reviewing the referenced GSM proposal. This is a request for
input from the Committees on Library and Planning and Budget to inform the Graduate Council
Response.



Administrative Partners (DANN TRASK)

October 8, 2010 12:14 PM

No response at this time.



Council of School & College Faculty Chairs (MEDICINE)

August 27, 2010 9:28 AM

No response at this time.



Planning & Budget

October 18, 2010 12:00 PM

The Committee on Planning and Budget has reviewed the subject proposal.   The committee is
unanimous in believing this proposal represents a good example of the information we need to
evaluate and respond to proposals for new professional fee programs.   We would encourage
you to use this as a guide to future schools interested in developing a similar proposal.

 

The committee did note that the development phase is based upon use of existing faculty.  
Basically, the teaching is done through faculty overload.    While we understand this is a new
program and the school needs time to develop the programs and secure the resources for hiring
new faculty, we strongly encourage Graduate Council to be vigilant in assuring the program is
growing at the expected rate and that four years following implementation proper resources are
in place to assure long-term success.


